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Subject: FW: Redistricting draft plan documents

From: D.J. Haire  
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 11:53 AM 
To: Mitch Colvin <MitchColvin@FayettevilleNC.gov>; Pamela Megill <PamelaMegill@FayettevilleNC.gov> 
Cc: Doug Hewett <DougHewett@FayettevilleNC.gov>; City Council Members 
<CityCouncilMembers@FayettevilleNC.gov>; Karen McDonald <KarenMcDonald@FayettevilleNC.gov>; Kenneth Mayner 
<KennethMayner@FayettevilleNC.gov>; Telly Whitfield <TellyWhitfield@FayettevilleNC.gov>; Adam Lindsay 
<AdamLindsay@FayettevilleNC.gov>; Jay Toland <JayToland@FayettevilleNC.gov>; Jennifer Ayre 
<JenniferAyre@FayettevilleNC.gov> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Redistricting draft plan documents 

Thank you for the maps! 

1- The maps are too small for me. They are difficult to distinguish the locations with no street names. I prefer
not to guess on streets, locations/boundaries.

2- In District 4 I have 4 street names on my map and the others I'm guessing the names and locations, even
though I know the district pretty good.

3- It's difficult to tell if neighborhood's are still split between districts with no street names without guessing.

4- Where the boundary lines are drawn its difficult to tell what side of the road neighborhood's are located in.

Thank you,  
DJ Haire  
District 4 


